
                                            

                                             PROJECTS                                updated: 3-3-14 
 

 

of the Long Island Division of Polish American Congress (PAC-LI) 
that were finished, are in progress or in planning stage. 

 
Finished projects: 
 

1) The registration of two sections of PAC-LI; social ( S ) and political ( P ). 
 

2) The By-Laws were written specifically for the PAC-LI and approved. 
 

3) The Retirement Committee was formed and began their work. 
 

4) Designed two kinds of information bookmarks about PAC-LI. 
 

5) Two inter- divisional meetings were organized to exchange ideas   
      and prepare suggestions  for the PAC Executive Board,.  
 

6) Created and published the PAC-LI website. 
  

Present projects: 
 

1) Elimination of the entry visa for Poles traveling to the USA 
      (KPA-LI supports and cooperates with the PAC Head Quarters). 

 

2) Initiating and helping to achieve the status of a sponsor by the PAC  
     for the Polish and Slavic Federal Credit Union (P&S FCU).  
 

3) Making a new Pulaski’s plaque and relocating it to a more visible place  
(within the local square of the village of Floral Park, Long Island). 
 

4) Cooperating and encouraging Polish Saturday Schools to prepare 
their students to face Anti-Polish propaganda. 
 

5) Continuing inter- divisional meetings to exchange ideas and formulate  
      proposals  to be discussed during the PAC’s bi- annual conferences.  
 

6) Researching Polonia’s interests in the form of questionnaire.  
 
 

7) Organizing series of Panel discussions about future of Polonia. 
 

Future projects: 
 

1) Organizing the Library in the Polish National Club (PNC) in Hempstead. 
 

2) Cooperating with all Polish organizations, schools and parishes on LI. 
 

3) Elimination of American tax on Social Security benefits for non-citizens 
returning to Poland (25.5-% non-resident tax). 
 

4) Elimination of Windfall Elimination Provision – reduction of Social Security for 
retirees who also receive ZUS or KRUS (up to 50% of Polish benefits). 

 

5)  Establishing a Discussion Club. 
 

6)  Initiating the formation of first Polish Scouts on Long Island. 
 

7) Relocation of the Katyn’s plaque to more visible place (in the Eisenhower Park).  
 

PAC-LI is open to suggestions and welcomes cooperation on any project. 
We encourage individuals and organizations that would like to be involved 

to contact us.   Email: pac.LongIsland@yahoo.com   Phone: 718 – 343-4316 
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